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MISSING PERSON  

 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is searching for a missing adult male 
who was last seen leaving Broward General Medical Center, located at 1600 
South Andrews Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale, on June 17

th
, 2012. 

 
The male has been identified as Alfred Golden, B/M, 7/27/60, a Fort Lauderdale 
resident.   Golden has been known to leave home without warning, but would 
usually return to his residence within a couple of days. 
 
Golden is approximately 5’ 8” in height and 130 pounds in weight.  Golden was 
last seen wearing a black t-shirt, black jeans, and blue and white sneakers. 
 
Investigators are considering Golden endangered due to his medical conditions. 
 
Investigators are urging anyone who may have seen Golden since June 17

th
, 

2012, to contact Investigator Patricia Dube at 954-828-5547. 
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